
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:11 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Happy middle of the week! 

  
Steve and Reshma, a resident and business owner (Peter Tavolacci ) came to meet with the 

office regarding a matter that occurred at his building. He provided lunch during that meeting 

for myself, 2 staff members, and himself. The total for the lunch was $54. I accepted on behalf 

of the City. 

  
Carlos Díaz 

Chief of Staff 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 
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